
Dear HMC Resident, 

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years ago, 246 

people went to sleep in preparation for their 

morning flights. 2,606 people went to sleep in 

preparation for work in the morning. 343 

firefighters went to sleep in preparation for their 

morning shift. 60 police officers went to sleep in 

preparation for morning patrol. 8 paramedics 

went to sleep in preparation for the morning shift. 

They all died heroes. The one thing we can all do 

is recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I ask 

you to join me in vowing to “never forget” and to continue living our lives 

stronger and more unified.  

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt Heroes 
Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot Essay Contest. This is open 
to any child between the ages of 8-18. We are looking to read the 
personal reflections from children who understand and embrace the 
importance of patriotism, even though they never experienced the 
tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay can do so at 
www.huntheroesfoundation.org  Submissions are due no later than 
September 7th. Winners will be announced on September 9th.  
As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you. 

Semper Fidelis 

Brian Stann 

President and Chief Executive Officer  
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Employee Spotlight:   

Erin Guynn 

Resident Service Specialist 

Erin originally went to school 

for nursing, but fell in love 

with our residents! Now she's 

here to stay. She enjoys being 

able to help each person she works with by 

knowing the answers to all their questions! 

She loves helping new residents settle into 

their home and have their easiest move in 

ever.  

Events & Dates to Remember 
Facebook Contests:  See online posts for more details & 

prize information! *Current Residents Only* 
Resident Meet & Greet: Come mingle with your 

neighbors around Patrick Family Housing at the Pelican 
Coast office on Sep. 23 from 1600-1800! Cool off with 

Kona Ice and enjoy some freshly popped popcorn while 
you get to meet your neighbors! No sign up required—

the first 50 families will receive a free ice cup on us! 

Cheeseburgers in Paradise: Stop by the on-base office 
on September 19th from 1100-1300 to get a free 

cheeseburger for National Cheeseburger Day! (while 
supplies last)  

Air Force Birthday: On September 16th, we will honor 
the Air Force’s 75th by giving away cupcakes from 0800

-1700 at our on-base office. (while supplies last) 

Date Night on Us! Enter you and your partner in our 
drawing for a $100.00 gift card to a local restaurant. 

Sign up by emailing your name, address, and how you 
met your partner to 

PatrickLeasing@huntcompanies.com! 

See more events on our Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/PatrickFamilyHousing/  

Community Spotlight 

Community Reminders…. 

Bulk Trash: Please remember that bulk trash can be set 
out after 1700 on Wednesday evenings and will be 

picked up on Thursday.  

 

Pet Reminders: For all our furry residents, please be 
sure to pick up after them at all times. Pets are required 
to be on a leash or inside a fenced area anytime they are 

not in the home. 

 

Parking Reminders: When parking around your home, 
you may only park in designated areas. Please 

remember to not park on the grass, or in the designated 
bike lanes around our communities. 

http://www.huntheroesfoundation.org

